
From: Wdelellis@wmconnect.com

To: Columbia River Crossing; 

CC:

Subject: Bridge and mass transportation

Date: Thursday, June 05, 2008 4:29:12 PM

Attachments:

There are many of us noticing that although the hearings and meetings are going 
on, it appears the decision in favor of a new replacement bridge and light rail has 
already been made by the bureaucrats and elected officials.  
 
It seems that any time someone disagrees with the "official stance" of new 
replacement bridge and light rail, it is because that taxpayer is uninformed and has 
not read enough literature and justification put out by the CRC and its associated 
agencies and governments.  He/she is encouraged to bring himself up todate.  
 
It appears this is another situation like the State of Oregon's locating the new 
prison in the Wilsonville area.  The Governor announced the new location about 4 
days before the last public hearing.  Gives one a great desire to get involved, 
doesn't it.  
 
Walter Ellis  
Vancouver 
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